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Dates to Remember 
1/11 – Food Drive Begins 
1/ 18 – No School 
1/28 -  End of 1st Semester 
1/29 – No School  

 
Spelling Words 

Focus: oo 
1. hoof        5.  cook 
2. foot        6.  hood 
3. good       7.  took 
4. look 

 
Next Week 

Reading: Cause & Effect  
Phonics: oo 
Math: Numbers to 120 
Science: Land & Water 
Social Studies: Geography 
Art:  Threatened Fish 
PE: Physical Activity & its 
Benefits 
 
 
 
          

 

 
   
 

Classroom News 
A big thank you to Ms. Compos & Mrs. Cohen for 
holding down the fort in 1st grade while I was out!  
They are amazing ladies! 
 
I’m  so proud of all of the kids as they gave their best 
on this week’s testing.  We will have parent 
conferences again in a few weeks to go over your 
child’s scores and see your child’s progression so far. 
 
Can you believe we’re almost half way through 1st 
grade!  From now until the end of the year, you’ll 
see some amazing growth in your child as they 
prepare to be second graders!  It is my favorite time 
of the year as they grow so much! 
 
Even though there is no school on Monday, January 
18th, students still have 2 spelling homework 
assignments and 3 nights of reading & writing on 
their logs.  Homework is due Friday, January 22nd.  
Please have spelling index cards ready for Tuesday, 
January 19th so we can mark them up in class that 
day. 
As a heads up, students will start reading longer  
          once we get into February.  The goal is to  
         get to 15 minutes, 5 nights a week by the  
        end of March. 
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